BANK SUPERINTENDENT’S NOTICE
TO INTERESTED PARTIES

Bar Harbor Bank & Trust, Bar Harbor, Maine, notified the Superintendent of the Burcau of
Financial Institutions, pursuant to Title 9-B ML.R.S. §336, of its intent to close two branches in
the state of New Hampshire and three branches in the state of Vermont. The branches are
located at following addresses:

115 Daniel Webster Highway, Nashua, NH 03060
300 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773

1340 Franklin Street, Brandon, VT 05733

6931 VT Route 4, Quechee, VT 05059

484 Main Street, West Rutland, VT 05777

You may request that the Bureau of Financial Institutions require Bar Harbor Bank & Trust to
submit a comprehensive application in support of its proposal through Sunday, November 10,
2019, pursuant to the provisions of Title 9-B M.R.S, §336. Written comments should be
submitted to the Bureau of Financial Institutions, 36 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333-
0036 and electronic comments may be filed through the Bureau’s website at
hitp://www.maine.gov/pfi/financialinstitutions/index.shtmi.
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Supeyintendent

Gardiner, Maine
October 11, 2019




